
November Noggin - Saturday 12 November 

Walk Flour Mill, Waverton, nr Chester 

The weather forecast said it was going to be a sunny if cool day and that must have made the difference.  What an 

amazing turnout we had for our third Saturday morning Breakfast Noggin, 20 Morgans, 4 tintops and 40+ members 

gathered at the Walk Mill before 10.00 a.m. and stood around the car park chatting until the doors opened at 10.00 

a.m.  The café management had been primed and extra bacon ordered along with additional staff, orders were taken 

and the food and drink delivered with amazing efficiency.  We managed to get everyone into the main room of the 

café and the breakfast was enjoyed by everyone whilst catching up with events and friends not seen for some time. 

By 11.30 members started to drift away, some to tour the Flour Mill, some to walk and others to wend their way 

home, many with bags of flour or bottles of oil under their arms. 

A huge thank you to everyone who turned up and we look forward to seeing you next month. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


